
SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP (Tuesday, May 26, 2020)
Generated by Sarah Wilcox on Tuesday, May 26, 2020

Meeting began at 9:01 AM

1. CALL TO ORDER BY THE SCHOOL BOARD CHAIR

2. ROLL CALL BY SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

3. OPENING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS AND SUPERINTENDENT OF 
    SCHOOLS
    Mrs. Barrera expressed her excitement and appreciation for all the 2020 graduates 
    continuing in their various celebrations.

    Mr. Canan congratulated the Class of 2020 on their innovation and willingness to
    participate in different ways.

    Mr. Forson reminded everyone of this week's close to the 2019-2020 school 
    year.  Wednesday is the students' last day and Thursday is the teachers' last day.
    He shared information regarding summer preparations and expressed his 
    appreciation for all the various celebrations from all over the county.

4. WORKSHOP TOPICS:
    4.01 Social Emotional Learning Presentation presented by David Barnes, 
           Coordinator of Social Emotional Learning (SEL), Curriculum and Instruction.

    4.02 COVID-19 Update presented by Tim Forson, Superintendent of Schools.

5. PUBLIC COMMENT
 1. Maria Allegretto, 260 Paradise Valley Drive, Ponte Vedra, Florida 32081.

        Ms. Allegretto spoke about the teacher survey, teacher participation, 
        and online learning environment.

    2. Jacob Stump, 13050 Grand Bay Parkway, Unit 319, Jacksonville, 
        Florida 32258.
        Mr. Stump spoke about after school enrichment programs for the 
        upcoming school year.

6. CLOSING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS AND SUPERINTENDENT 
    OF SCHOOLS
    Mr. Mignon thanked the local businesses as they have gone out of their way
    to congratulate the Class of 2020.  He asked if there would be changes to the 
    2020-2021 school calendar.  

Mr. Forson replied the 2020-2021 school calendar will continue to move 
    forward as posted; those dates have been have already been voted on.

    Mrs. Barrera expressed her gratitude to the graduating class and their families. 
    She stated she had heard positive feedback from people in the community.  
    She shared her appreciation for the upcoming hard work as preparation 
    continues for the next school year and is looking forward to what next        
    year will look like.

    Mr. Allen thanked employees, students, parents, and the community for their
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    cooperation and ability to adapt quickly as adjustments were made.  He feels
    comfortable with the Superintendent and staff as they move forward in
    addressing the continued challenges.  He questioned how certified board
    training points could be obtained, to which Mrs. Slough provided information.

    Mrs. Slough thanked those who presented for the thorough and complete
    reports.  She addressed the Bright Futures Scholarship question of taking the SAT.
    The opportunity to take the SAT will be clearly communicated when the time 
    comes.

    Mr. Forson spoke about how things shifted quickly to online learning for
    the remainder of this school year.  He shared if virtual schooling 
    becomes available next year we will refine and have greater rigor for students.
    He addressed the after school enrichment programs, stating he hopes to have
    these programs in schools sometime in June and July, however, decisions 
    cannot be made today as things are still uncertain.

7. ADJOURNMENT at 10:31 AM
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